
 

 

 

 

 

 

26th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
VICTORIAN DAY – YEAR 1 
 
As part of next term’s topic on The Victorians, we have arranged an exciting 
themed day around The Victorians to take place in school on Wednesday 16th 
June. The day will include a visitor from the past coming into school to talk to 
the children in role a Victorian woman who lived in Wakefield in the 1800’s 
called Ann Dixon. She will be talking to the children about her home and 
family and will be bringing many artefacts from her home for the children to 
see. 
 
The cost of the day has been subsidised by school but we are asking for a 
£4.00 contribution from parents towards the cost of the day. 
 
As visits/trips have only just been given the go ahead to start again, we 
decided that this was the best way to deliver a fun day to the children to 
enhance their learning. 
 
 A risk assessment will be provided for the day and the company are working 
with school will adhere to our Covid risk assessment while they are in school. 
 
Payments must be paid via Parentpay and the payment will be showing when 
you log on. However, I am sure you can appreciate that if enough 
contributions are not made then we will be unable to continue with school 
visits/visitors in the future.  
 
We would also like children to dress as a Victorian child on the day. If your 
child would like to take part - Girls wore dresses and pinafores to school, with 
an apron over the top to protect their dresses from stains, while boys wore 
trousers and a shirt, and sometimes a waistcoat. This is optional, children can 
wear their school uniform if they prefer. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal  
 
 
 


